Republic of the Philippines

Philippine National Volunteer Service Coordinating Agency
G/F Sugar Center Building, North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel. Nos. 8-927-68-47/3-454-87-97

11 December 2024

BID BULLETIN NO. 01

SUBJECT: POSTPONEMENT OF BIDDING

This Bid Bulletin is issued to inform all prospective bidders for the postponement of
bidding for the Provision of Security Services for FY 2025 to January 2025 due to
problems in funding requirements from the National Expenditure Program of FY 2025.
The funds shall be sourced from the General Appropriations Act of FY 2025.

This Bid Bulletin shall form an integral part of the said Bidding Documents.

For the guidance and information of all concerned.

ELA VI;TOR%F. SARMAGO

BAC Chairperson



